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February 6, 2018

City of Portland
389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

RE: Thomas S. Greer

To whom it may concermn:

People’'s United Bank understands Thomas S. Greer is developing a commercial project in Portland,
Maine. We have had a satisfactory working relationship with Thomas S. Greer since 1998.

White the Bank is not yet at a point where a commitment letter can be issued, | am supportive of the
request and feel the capacity exists to successfully complete the proposed project.

if you should have any comments or questions, please feel free to contact me at

(207) 828-3039.

Sincerely,

L il

Vanidestine
ice President



